The Brockway Fourth of July Committee is proud to announce the selection of the  58th annual Old Fashioned Fourth of July Queen.  The Old Fashioned Fourth of July Queen has been a long standing tradition in the community where a graduating senior presides over the all of the festivities of the celebration.  Each year the committee accepts applicants from a 16 through 20 year old Brockway School District resident and evaluates the submissions to see who most aligns with the values of the Old Fashioned Fourth of July. Each year the queen is an outstanding student who gives of themselves to her community, school and church, participates in various extracurricular activities, and has many accolades and achievements. 
This year’s announcement also comes with a new leadership of the Miss Old Fashioned 4th of July Queen Committee.  Now, under direction of Madelyn Newcome, a previous Miss Brockway Old Fashioned 4th of July Queen herself. Madelyn served as the 2021 Miss Brockway Queen, and was an outstanding representative.   Madelyn is excited about this new adventure yet will squeeze it into her already busy schedule.  Madelyn attends Penn West Clarion University where she is studying Early Childhood Education with a preference of Special Education.  She is very versed in volunteering and always is accomplishing great tasks.   
It is with great pleasure that the committee announces that the 2024 Miss Brockway Old Fashioned 4th of July Queen is Samantha Barber.  
           Samantha is the 18 year old daughter of Nicholas Barber and Jenna Barber. She has three sisters; Victoria age 24, Macie age 22, and a younger sister, Mia age 11.  
Samantha was an Honor Roll Student, and All American Cheerleader.  During school, she participated in cheerleading, volleyball, and Jefferson County Fair Projects.  She likes to sing, participate in church activities, help at a pet shelter and also enjoy nature and fashion.  
She is no stranger to the Old Fashioned 4th of July.  Her family has always been involved in 4th of July festivities.  She has participated herself in helping out the community for the celebration with face-painting, working bingo, and the parade drive while being a Brockway High School Cheerleaders.   She is currently employed at Sheetz, and waitresses, babysits, and helps with entertainment in the workforce.   She plans to attend Penn State DuBois and BC3 for Occupational Therapy. 
Samantha says herself that she is proud to have grown up in Brockway as did many of her generations of her family. Samantha boasts about the excitement of the 4th of July festivities and feels it is a legacy to have this honor especially considering how much she loves her sweet ole Brockway High.   She is thrilled to represent her hometown as this year’s Ole Fashioned Fourth of July Queen.  
 
